
 

PROPERTY PURCHASE 
 

Independent Living Alliance (ilaliving.org) is delighted to announce that we have 
purchased property for the location of our intentional community in Canton, MI. Some of 
our potential future residents were there to celebrate our milestone! Construction of our 
(40) unit complex for individuals with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities (IDD) 
will start in 2025. We are very excited & hope you can help support our efforts. 
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